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Good afternoon, 

 

On behalf of # I would like to submit a Freedom of Information request on the following: 

 

 We would like to know the number of calls placed to the 101 non-emergency response 

telephone number for during July and August 2015 (Humberside Police region). 

 We would also like to know how many calls to the 101 number went unanswered during the 

same period for the same region. 

 

Many thanks for your help and I look forward to hearing from you. 

 

Regards, 

 


